
2023 Harbormasters Report

Well 2023 was a great year! We had an amazing staff of very friendly, eager to work young 
people. I’m excited to say all will be returning for the 2024 season. Our little harbor won the elite 
fleet award for the second time in a row for an average 5 star review on Marinas.com where we 
had around 300 reviews from people who stayed with us and visited our amazing little town. We 
pumped 113,763 gallons of gasoline and diesel fuels without spilling a drop!
We had roughly 1300 boats of all sizes come visit last summer with a total of 4200 boat days, 
which is the total amount of how many days those 1300 boats stayed with us.

The 2024 season is off to a great start with lots of reservations already booked.
We are looking forward to another great year.
Annual maintenance of the building and docks are underway along with regular housekeeping.

Dredging is scheduled to begin April 15th with a competition date of May 15th or earlier.
This year there was funding available for the Army corp to do the work, but due to a shortage of 
dredge companies and commercial harbors taking precedence we would not get dredged until 
late summer or the fall. That doesn’t work for us since we are consistently filled in, in the spring. 
That leaves us to fend for ourselves once again. We have a great dredge crew that is ready to 
start and get this harbor open for the 2024 season.

Thank you!
Jeremy Anderson
Leland Twp Harbormaster


